Jamestown Charter Township Board
Regular Meeting

Monday, October 29, 2018
Jamestown Township Hall
2380 Riley St, Hudsonville, Ml 49426

MINUTES

Supervisor Bergwerff called the meeting to order at 7:00pm followed by Pledge of Allegiance
and opening prayer.

Members Present: Supervisor Ken Bergwerff, Clerk Candy DeHaan, Treasurer Scott Brouwer,
and Trustees Gail Altman, Ben Miller, Janet Oskin, and Tim Tacoma.

Staff Present: Sheriff's Deputy Adam VanDis, Planner Gregory Ransford, Emma Pasillico and
Planning Commission Members Jeff Dykstra, Kevin Gilliam, Dean Smith, Ted Woltjer, and
Randy Zomerlei.

Moved by Oskin, seconded by DeHaan, to approve agenda. Carried by voice vote.

Moved by Altman, seconded by Oskin, to approve Township Board Minutes of October 15,
2018. Carried by voice vote.

Public Comment for Items on this Agenda: Ron Koroleski commented on the results of the
Master Plan Survey.

Items for Discussion and/or Action: Moved by DeHaan, seconded by Oskin, to approve
Resolution #R18-022 to Approve the Renewal of Access and Grant Permit for Use of Township
Right-of-Way (AT&T Metro Act). Carried by voice vote.

Moved by Tacoma, seconded by Bergwerff, to approve Resolution #R18-023 to Terminate the
Moratorium on Consideration of Certain Private Roads. Yeas: Altman, Brouwer, DeHaan,
Bergwerff, Oskin and Tacoma. Opposed: Miller. The motion carried.

Ottawa County Sheriff Steve Kempker shared information about the November ballot initiative to
legalize recreational marijuana. The Michigan Sheriffs’ Association is endorsing the campaign
against Proposal 18-1.

Township Board and the Planning Commission met in joint discussion. A summary of the
Master Plan Update Community Survey was shared. The survey made it apparent that an
overwhelming percentage of residents want to slow down development in the Township.

Public Comment for Items not on the Agenda: None

Meeting was adjourned at 9:25pm.
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